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THURSDAY 2/6/22 
SAPSASA Soccer 

 

FRIDAY 3/6/22 
SAPSASA Soccer 

 

FRIDAY 10/6/22 
Pupil Free Day 

 

MONDAY 13/6/22 
Public Holiday 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
 

Golden Grove Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
OUR VALUES 
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Term 2 Week 3 19th May 2022 

Dear Parents, 

I am excited to share the news that our building project will soon be 

underway to deliver a $6 million infrastructure upgrade to our school.  

This upgrade will involve the demolition of all transportable buildings 

to make way for the construction of a new library and a new 

performing arts centre (see inside for an overview of our current 

performing arts program).  

In the very near future, you will see temporary fencing installed 

around the building site and this will signal the commencement of 

the project. Prior to the demolition of the old buildings, hazardous 

materials including asbestos, will be removed from the buildings on 

weekends. Members of the public are therefore advised not to enter 

school grounds on the weekends beginning 28th May. 

This is an exciting time for our school. We are committed to 

minimising any impacts or distraction to learning programs and will 

work closely with the project managers to ensure all safety measures 

are  in place. If you have any concerns or questions, please don’t 

hesitate be in touch.     Kind regards, Wendy 













 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE SLOW 

DOWN 
At Golden Grove Primary School we operate 2 Koala 

Crossings and provide traffic monitors to help  

supervise the safe crossing of all adults and children. 
 

We ask that you please adhere to the speed limit of 

no more than 25 km/hr and be vigilant and patient 

when driving through our school zones. 

2022 PUPIL FREE DAYS 

 
Friday 10th June  

 

Friday 2nd September  

 

Monday 5th September (Show Day) 

 

Friday 18th November  



Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 


